
Change in Dermatology Outpatient and Inpatient Services 

 

Effective April 1, 2024, due to the retirement of a full-time dermatologist, we regret to 

inform you that we will have difficulty accommodating outpatient and inpatient visits in 

our Dermatology Department. 

 

During this time, we will be restricting new patients: 

Even if you have a referral, we are unable to accept new patients. Please contact other 

medical institutions. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and ask for your understanding and 

cooperation. 

 

Restricted period for new patients: April 1, 2024 - June 30, 2024 

 


